
 

Knightline 11.11.19 

 

News and Announcements 

 

● Today is the last day to return order forms for student portraits.  If you forgot you 
can still order your portraits online.  The information is on your proof packet. 

● Athletic Meeting with Coaches for Parents of Winter Athletes and Anyone who 
wants to Volunteer during the Season. November 18 at 5:30 pm, there will be a 
meeting for parents of winter athletes and any parent who wishes to gain volunteer 
hours by helping in athletics this season. The general meeting will review the upcoming 
season and volunteer sign ups.  This will be followed by individual meetings with 
coaches to discuss expectations and other information for your athlete’s team.  Parents 
of winter athletes should make plans to attend. 

● Just a reminder that per policy you student should not be trying out, practicing, or 

playing a sport without a sports physical.  If you have any questions or concerns 

refer to the Student-Parent Handbook page 24. 

● Pictures for Fall Athletics are tomorrow after school in the main gym.  All fall 
athletes need to bring all their uniform components to turn into their coach tomorrow as 
well.If you wish for your athlete to  take an individual picture, you will have to purchase 
these ahead of time via the forms available from Mr.  Jackowski or by going online to: 
www.getmyphotonow.com and using the code: 2020sports 

● again, this must be done before the student takes his/her individual pictures. 
● Do you need to refresh your school uniform? Winter is here, do you need some 

warmer clothes. Place your order at Lands’ End by Tuesday, November 19 and get one 
free logo application. Click the link to check it out. 

● Come out Thursday, Friday or Saturday to enjoy Beauty and the Beast performed 
by our PC Players.  Performances begin at 7:00 and there is a matinee at 2:00 on 
Saturday.  Come support your PC Players. 

● Food Drive  - The Interact Club is sponsoring a food drive to support the Our Lady of 
Mount Carmel Food Pantry.  OLMC reports that pantry supplies are incredibly low, 
hindering their ability to help families and senior citizens in need.  Boxes are in your 
student’s homeroom to collect much-needed food supplies.  Most needed items are: 
boxed potatoes, peanut butter, jelly, canned fruit, pancake mix, pancake syrup, 
saltine crackers, and chunky soups.  The top three classes will earn points toward the 
Knight’s Chalice competition, but most importantly, our brothers and sisters in the 
community will not go hungry as the holidays approach.  The food drive ends this 
Friday, so please send in your non-perishables by Friday homeroom.  Questions?  
Contact Shaylyn Baker at sbaker@peninsulacatholic.org.  

● It’s Tuition Raffle Time! Our tuition raffle runs until December 6.  Students can help 
their homeroom earn Knight’s Chalice points by selling tuition raffle tickets.  Additional 

https://www.peninsulacatholic.org/editoruploads/files/PCHANDBOOK_2019-2020__2_.pdf
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http://sbaker@peninsulacatholic.org/


prizes are available for the highest selling homeroom classes.  Complete details went 
home in the report cards last week.  Questions, contact Robin Thomas. 

● St. Vincent’s serving at PORT (NN overnight homeless shelter) is looking for 
volunteers on Sunday, 11/24/19 at Peninsula Korean Baptist Church on Harpersville Rd.  
It is  their YOUTH night when middle school & high school students volunteer from 5:00 -
8:00 pm with parents & other parishioners.  To sign up:  

1) Click the link below to see our signups.  

2) Review the options listed and choose the YOUTH or PARENT spot(s) you like.  

3) Sign up! It's Easy - you will NOT need to register an account or keep a password  

● Have you ever wanted to host an international student? Now you can! New Oasis is 
looking for families to host international students who will be attending PC in the spring. 
Do you know someone who might be interested? Refer them, and receive $100 if they 
become an approved host family. Please click the link for all detailed information and 
application to apply or contact JoAnn Boyce or 757-971-1880 with any questions.  
 

 

Volunteer Opportunities  

 

● The PC Booster Club is looking for parents to become active volunteers as 
concessions stand and floor worker staff at Thursday night Bingo sessions at the Knights 
of Columbus. Please email Will Robertson to sign up. 
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